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E.I. DU PONT DE NEMOUR$ & CO. (INC.)
MEDICAL PRODUCTS DEPARTMENT

3 January 1991

TREEDOM OF Itgogygy;9y

ACT REQUEST
Mr. Donnie Grimsley [ ~ ~

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop P 370 M Ig /_jg
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. G:imsley:

Under the Freedom of Information Act , I wrote to the FDA who refened me to the
- Nlll who referred me 30 you. I would like to request the following:

,, _

According to the U.S. Pharmacopeia, a Society of Nuclear Medicine problem report
was filed sometime in late 1981 or early 1982 regarding a possible adverse experience
in which a Du Pont (New England Nuclear) Tc99m Generator, lot number 82015F-
221 was cited as the source of the radionuclide. The USP accession number of the
report is 700505, and the reporter was from the NIllin Bethesda, MD.

I would appreciate it if you could send me a copy of this report and any attachments
relating to this case to:

1. aura Dowling
Du Pont Regulatory Affairs
Bldg. 60M
331 Treble Cove Road
Billerica, MA 01862

Thank you for your help in this matter,

Sincerely,

Mbp
Laura Dowling
Regulatory Affairs

cc: M.E. Foster
p ' l.A. Bemard
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